
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Cowlitz Tribal Health Seattle Clinic located in Tukwila, 

Washington in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Cowlitz 

Indian Tribe, located in Longview, Washington. 

 

This funding will be used to connect two adjacent buildings to support the Cowlitz Tribal Health 

Seattle Clinic’s (CTHS or Clinic) interdependent programming, allow the Clinic to provide 

expanded services, and create an integrated health care campus, which will help to further close 

the gap on the many unmet health and human services needs of American Indians and Alaska 

Natives (AI/AN) and others in need living in the King County area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  


